
Welcome to Our School
Get to know us better by creating a positive relationship with your
child's teacher. Learn how to help us this school year with fun
activities and all of the fantastic learning opportunities we provide
here at Townsend. It takes all of us to make a student great.



Important Information - Title I Funding Awarded

Our school has been invited back to receive Title I funds. This
provides financial assistance to help ensure that all children meet
the challenging state academic standards. Townsend Elementary
and the parents of students participating in Title I.A activities,
services, and programs, agree that this compact outlines how the
entire school staff, the parents, and the students will share the
responsibility for improved student academic achievement.

Each student will bring home a School-Parent-Student Compact to get a signature from the parent
guardian to agree to the responsibilities. This must be returned by Friday, September 8, 2023.

PTA Meeting - Thursday, September 14, 2023
We want to have events in our school. Please consider joining our
PTA. The first meeting will be next week, Thursday, September 14,
2023 at 4:30 PM with a membership drive ($5) and dates for the
upcoming events. We'll have special guests, child care, and snacks.
Our school is a wonderful place place to learn, but we need more.
Come right after you pick up the children. It will be the best hour
you've spent in a school.

Girl Scouts Meet The Teacher Open House



We Welcome You! Morning Assembly

Dr.Collins-Adams,
Principal

Dr. Trams, Assistant
Principal

School 8:40 AM -3:50 PM
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